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 Vice-President: Prof. C. Hilary Fry 
 Treasurer and Membership Secretary: Robert E. Sharland 
 Managing Editor: Dr Alan Tye 
 Secretary to Council: Dr Roger Wilkinson 
 Meetings Secretary: Dr Hazell S.S. Thompson 
 Webmaster: P.W. Peter Browne 
 Member of Council: Nils Robin 
 

Editorial Board: P.W.P. Browne, Prof. R.A. Cheke, R. Demey, Dr T. Dodman, Dr 
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Correspondence should be addressed as follows: 
— to the Managing Editor (Dr A. Tye, CDRS, Casilla 17-01-3891, Quito, Ecuador 
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— to the Treasurer (1 Fisher’s Heron, East Mills, Fordingbridge, Hants SP6 2JR, U.K.; 
email <bob@sharland2002.fsnet.co.uk>) regarding subscriptions, finance and back numbers; 
— to the Secretary to Council (Zoological Gardens, Chester CH2 1LH, U.K.; 
<r.wilkinson@chesterzoo.co.uk>) regarding W.A.O.S. Research Grants; 
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The Society grew out of the Nigerian Ornithologists’ Society, which was founded in 
1964. Its object is to promote West African ornithology, especially by publishing its 
journal Malimbus (formerly the Bulletin of the Nigerian Ornithologists’ Society). 
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enquire of the Treasurer for rate. 
 

Back Numbers: Vols 11–14 (1975–78) of Bull. Nigerian Orn. Soc. are available at 
£2/€3.50 per issue (£4/€7 per volume) or £15/€25 a set. Malimbus Vols 1–9 cost £3/€5 
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